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The word "Australian” should apply in relation to food that is produced in Australia from Australian
products.

In order to ensure maximum use of Australian goods and products, which are made in Australia there
should also be flexibility.

There should be a clear indication of the percentage of the content of a product that is Australian, and
the origin/countries where the product was made. Also specify the percentage of the product which
came from another country (e.g. 40% Australia Oranges, 60% Brazilian concentrate).

This could encourage Australian content to be used as much as possible, otherwise manufacturers
may stop using it at all.

‘Made in Australia from Australian and Imported ingredient” isn’t specific enough.



